
June 3, 2020 
 
 

 
 
 

Request for Comments on Proposed Rules of the Judicial Branch Certification Commission 
  

  

The Judicial Branch Certification Commission (JBCC) requests comments on the 

following proposed Rule of the Judicial Branch Certification Commission.   

 This rule amendment to Guardianship section 7.2, Requirement of Certification, addresses 
 
proposed changes to JBCC Rule 7.2(b)(4) concerning work experience, education and training  
 
requirements for certified guardians with approval of degree plan (e.g. degree plan offered by  
 
Baylor University Garland School of Social Work).  
 
 Comments must be submitted in writing by 5:00 p.m. on July 3, 2020 to the Supreme  
 
Court of Texas at P.O. Box 12248, Austin, Texas 78711, or by email to  
 
rulescomments@txcourts.gov,   Attn: Public Comments.  Comments received will be publicly  
 
available and may be posted to the JBCC website. 
  

The Supreme Court will consider comments received. 
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